
 Message from the Head Teacher 

I would like to wish you all a fun and relaxing holiday and hope we enjoy some sunshine!  
See you all on Tuesday 5th September 8.55am. 

Ofsted Inspection 
It has certainly been a busy 
end to the year! Because it is 
the end of term the results of 
our Ofsted inspection will not 
be known until the middle of 
September and we will share 
the full report with you then. 
Thank you for the many 
positive comments you have 
made throughout the year, 
and especially this week. 
 
Year 1 Looe Beach Trip 
Last week our Year 1 pupils 
were lucky with the weather 
and spent the day at the 
seaside. The highlight of the 
day was a seagull swooping 
down and snatching Ms 
Holden’s ice cream!  
Members of the public 
commented to staff members 
about the impeccable 
behaviour of our children. 
 
Online School Uniform 
Tavistock Primary school 
uniforms are now available 
from: 
YourSchoolStuff.com 
Remember - black shoes for 

school! 
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Primary & Nursery School 

Carnival 
We were thrilled to take first place 
in our walking category this year. 
We had a fantastic turn out of  
children, parents and staff  
members and kept our singing  
going, even in the rain! 
Thank you to everyone who 
worked so hard to make this a 
success again this year. 
 
Parent Governors 
Following nominations we are  
delighted to welcome 3 new  
governors to our Governing Body 
and we look forward to working 
with them. 
Mrs Harriett Roberts  
(parent governor) 
Miss Jolene Taylor  
(parent governor) 
Mrs Cristel Worth  
(co-opted governor) 
 
Bag2School 
This is advance 
notice that we  
will be having a 
collection on  
Friday 29th September. So, if  
you are having a ‘clear out’ this 
holiday, please save items of 
clothing, handbags, belts etc.  
 
Outstanding Debts 
Please pay any monies owed as 
soon as possible. You can ring 
school next week and pay by  
card or use ParentMail. 
 
 
 
 
 

Farewells 
Today we wish our Year 6 every 
success as they leave for their 
secondary schools. We thoroughly 
enjoyed their leavers’ show this 
week and know that they will  
continue to make us all very proud 
in the future! Come and see us in 
September. 
 
We also thank and send our very 
best wishes with the following staff 
members as they leave for new 
experiences next term: 
Miss Bicknell 
Mrs Dixon 
Ms Frise 
Miss Frost 
Mrs Smith 
Miss Miller 
Mrs Parker 
Mrs Washer 

 
Good luck to Mrs 
Chalk for the  
expected arrival of 
her third child - we 

look forward to meeting him or her! 
 
And finally, congratulations to Mr 
Holt for his forthcoming marriage 
during the summer break. 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


